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I have today asked the Minister for Social Partnership, Hannah Blythyn to leave Government.

I would like to put on record my gratitude for the work the Member for Delyn has led in Government since 2017, most notably her leadership on the LGBTQ+ Action Plan for Wales, the fire and rescue services review, and our valuable work with social partners.
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